S.C.S.O.A. Interpreters Meeting

Waveny House, New Canaan, Ct.

September 4th, 2007

President John Collins called the meeting to order at 7:07pm.

John passed out the minutes from the AGM in November 2006.

John passed out a list of all current members and asked them to check for current email, address, phone number, etc.

Minutes:

Jamie Van Acker made a motion to approve the minutes.  Dick Nelson seconded the motion.  The board approved the minutes.

Presidents Report:

John mentioned that he attended the state meeting the previous Thursday along with Jesus Zornoza.  He discussed some of the changes going forward:


In 2007 CIACC games will have a 3 man system from the quarters through the 


Finals.


The first and second rounds will be assigned by the local assignor.


In 2008, official uniforms will be NICOA black (college like) and NICOA gold.  



Two officials can also choose to wear the same current official uniforms.

John reminded the board that they should remind absent members that attendance at an interpreters meeting is mandatory in order to officiate for high-school games.

John reminded the board that we are now part of CIACC officials.

John mentioned that on the state level the president and V.P. each serve a 2 year term.  This rotates by board.  The southern board is next in line.  Rick Eddy will be the president and Jesus Zornoza will be the vice-president.

Committee Reports:

Constitution:

The committee has reviewed documents for clerical errors and will report at one of the next two meetings.

Nominating:

Any interested in serving on the executive board should submit an email to members of the nominating committee.

Technology:

All members should visit the updated website:  www.SCSOA.net  

Old Business:

Anyone who did not get an CIACC card from last year should email John for a refund.

Meeting Dates:

The following are the meeting dates for the 2007 season:

9/20 – Waveny house

10/9 – Lapham center

10/25 – Waveny house

11/8 – Waveny house (AGM)

President:

John reminded the board that it can only conduct new business at 2 meetings per year.  This is due to the fact that a quorum is usually not present at the other meetings.  John stressed that it is critical for members to attend all meetings.

Interpreter:

Joe Rios asked for 2 people who might be interested in a future board position as an interpreter.  He also said he needs help mentoring new referees.

A state interpreter spoke regarding new rules.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Schanzer

Secretary

